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4 March 2020 

Dear Councillor Cowles

Council Meeting – 26th February 2020  

Following on from last week’s Council meeting and your supplementary question relating to 
the fencing erected at the back of properties on Grosvenor Road, Eastwood.    

I can confirm that the Council has had no involvement in the fencing that has been erected 
on Grosvenor Road.  This has been erected and paid for by South Yorkshire Housing 
Association in order to protect an empty property that they own on the street from fly-tipping.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Emma Hoddinott 
Cabinet Member for Waste, Roads and Community Safety  


